
22 August 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At the last P&C Meeting, the Executive presented a proposal to contract the 
operations and management of the P&C Uniform Shop. There was considerable 
interest in the proposal but unfortunately, there was not time at the meeting to 
elaborate on much of the detail. 
 
The Executive has decided to allocate the 2nd September date to a special Public 
Meeting to address safety on Reiby Rd directly with Hunters Hill Councillors and local 
residents, which will allow the P&C to then address Council's next General Meeting 
on 9th September.  Consequently, we have decided to call a Special Meeting solely 
to address the Uniform Shop proposal on 29th August, 7:00pm in the School 
Common Room. There will be minimal other business dealt with at that meeting. 
 
Please note that, as per our rules, only current 2019 P&C financial members are 
permitted to vote at the upcoming meeting. It is not possible to become a financial 
member and vote at that meeting itself. 
 
The Executive appreciates that many members are eager to understand the details 
of the proposal. The options, due diligence undertaken by the Executive, and 
expected improvements for the school body will be presented. The Executive would 
like to address this item as soon as reasonably possible in order to focus on Reiby Rd 
and other core P&C matters, and to move forwards as a P&C to ensure we can 
welcome the new Year 7 students and their parents to a clear agenda in 2020. 
 
The Agenda for the special meeting to be held on 29 August 2019 is attached for 
your convenience as well as important information regarding the Public Meeting to 
be held on 2 September 2019 to address pedestrian safety on Reiby Rd. 
 
Overview of key dates and times: 

1. Thursday 29 August, 7pm - HHHS Common Room - Special Meeting to be held 
solely to address the Uniform Shop proposal. 

2. Monday 2 September, 7pm - HHHS Common Room - Public Meeting to be 
held solely to discuss the issue of pedestrian safety on Reiby Road. 

3. Monday 9 September - General P&C Meeting cancelled  
 
 
Martin Brown 
HHHS P&C Association President  
 


